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May 16, 2022

Chief Rustin Banks
Police Department, City of Rocklin
4080 Rocklin Road
Rocklin, CA 95677

Chief Banks,

This letter serves as official notification that the City of Rocklin Police Department’s request for
the acquisition of APX8000 handheld radios has been supported by the Approval Authority
committee and approved by CalOES in the amount of $87,475. This award is part of the
Department of Homeland Security (DHS) FY 2021 Homeland Security Grant Program (HSGP)
and all activities including equipment selection and purchase must meet all the requirements
set forth by DHS, CalOES, and Placer County to be eligible for reimbursement.

As CalOES has authorized spending for HSGP FY 2021, please begin procurement for this
equipment as soon as possible to ensure that the process can be completed and the
equipment can be delivered in time to meet the deadlines associated with HSGP funding.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Brandy Dunke! by phone at
(530) 308-3555 or email bdunkel@placer.ca.gov.

Thank you far your continued collaboration and partnership.

Sincerely,

CJ e

David E. Atkinson, PE
Assistant Director of Emergency Services
Placer County Office of Emergency Services

Office of Emergency Services = 2968 Richardson Dr. = Auburn, CA 95603
(530) 886-5300 office = (530) 886-5341 fax = placeroes@placer.ca.gov



